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HEY WINTER! winter holidays offer
14th-25th of Feb 2022

During this year's winter holidays the Lublin Open Air Village Museum has prepared an offer for
the youngest guests.

From 14th to 25th of February (Monday-Friday) we invite you for the HEY WINTER!

The program includes guided tours with riddles and, only if the external conditions permit, a
bonefire and/or a cart or sleigh ride.

Registration is required under the telephone number: +48 81 533 85 13 ext. 20.
The offer is valid for organized group - up to 15 people.

*We would like to remind you that the participants must have a signed COVID statement 
STATEMENT 
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